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I have been a practicing realtor for 10 years in Northern Virginia. My client/customer base covers MD, VA, DC and
occasionally 
many other states. My potential clients reside in those same areas. Transferees often come from CA and TX. Please
reconsider this amendment to the do-not-call registry. The additional costs and especially labor needed to comply will
create an undue hardship on our ability to make a living. It is already a costly but necessary expense to stay in
compliance with the existing rules. This revision constitutes unreasonable "overkill". Please reconsider what you are
trying to accomplish.
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